
Wednesday Weekly 
April 24, 2013 

 

1. Appointments 

 

Bishop Stephen Jensen announces the following appointments (two-year term): 

Vicar General: Rev. Richard Beaudette, OMI 

Chancellor: Rev. Louis Kwena  

 

2. Teaching Positions 

 

Attached is a list of employment postings for CIS. Please put the following notice in parish 

bulletins: 

 

 Catholic Independent Schools of Prince George has a number of teaching positions 

available for the upcoming school year. The postings can be found on the Prince George 

Diocesan website at www.pgdiocese.bc.ca under the School Link. Closing date for all 

positions listed is May 3, 2013. 

 

3. March for Life 

 

Please make available to parishioners the attached message from the Catholic Organization for 

Life and Family (COLF) for the annual National March for Life, to be held in Ottawa on May 9, 

2013. The message reflects on the question of sex-selective abortion, pointing out that “the cause 

of life will be victorious only when we have created a culture which upholds the dignity and 

value of all human life”. The message is also found by following the links on the COLF website, 

http://www.colf.ca. 

 

4. Oblate Provincial Core Team 

 

The Superior General of the Missionary Oblates of Mary Immaculate has announced the 

appointment of the next Provincial Core Team members for OMI Lacombe Canada Province. 

They are Fathers Kenneth Forster (Provincial), James Bleackley and Ken Thorson. The 

installation will take place on August 15, 2013.  
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